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GREETINGS FROM THE PRESIDENT
Ken Hamlin, 517-605-0022, akhamlin@tc3net.com

I made a trip down to the park last 
month and had a chance to meet up with 
our new park manager Teresa Cole. They 
have moved the office to a new space. She 
is now located to the right and back in 
the corner. They are going to take a wall 
out and put an opening in the wall so that 
she can greet people when they enter the 
office. She is learning a lot about us and 

comes with knowledge from her previous job in another 
park. It was pleasant meeting her and I look forward to 
working with her as we move forward.

Work is going to begin on clubhouse remodeling 
the week after the Fourth of July. They will be painting, 
installing new flooring, doing kitchen updates and making 
the exercise room larger. When you looked at the cover 
you could see the new lounge chairs and the covers over 
the shuffle board.

I want to thank Ruth and her committee for the work 
on the directory. The down loadable version for the phone 
is super. If you have not gotten it yet, get a hold of Bob 
Green, and he can help you out. We are still working 
on trying to get our web site up and running again. The 
previous service has made it difficult for us to make a 
change to a new server. 

The grass is green all over and the ponds are high but 
overall it looks pretty good. The new fence really made a 
big difference out on US 17 when you are going past the 
park. The fence is nearly completed with just a section 
by the industrial park that is not done. The park is also 

LAKEWOOD VILLAGE 
HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

May 11, 2018
President Ken Hamlin opened the meeting at 9:55 

a.m. by Skype. Officers present: President Ken Hamlin, 
Vice President Anne Lennon, Treasurer Bob Green, 
and Secretary Gloria Emery. Directors present: Judy 
Oliver, Ruth Brooks, Cheryl Wellence, Joe Glasgow 
and Chris Bennett. Guests present: Donna Robichaud, 
Jeanette Berg, Dan Berg, Bud Stoltz, Cheryl Staicoff, 
Leo Wellence, Laura Townsend, Joan Cromeenes, Alice 
Hamlin, Rosalyn Green and Chuck Emery.
MINUTES:

Motion made to accept the board meeting minutes of 
April 13, 2018 by Bob Green supported by Joe Glasgow. 
Minutes accepted unanimously.
TREASURER’S REPORT:

Motion made to accept the April treasurers report 
by Anne Lennon supported by Judy Oliver. Treasurer’s 
reports accepted unanimously.

Financial report as of April 30, 2018:
Cash and bank accounts	  	 $25,365
Other Assets			       2,345
Fixed Assets			       6,830
Total Assets			   $34,540
Liabilities				    $         0
Equity				      34,540
Total Liabilities & Equity		 $34,540

going to begin cleaning up the growth along the back of 
the park, by the field and railroad tracks. They are going 
to be clearing it twice a year.

Again, I want to mention hurricane safety. The season 
has started, and everyone needs to be prepared. If you are 
here make sure you have your plans in place and know 
what you are going to do with yourself and the items you 
have outside of your home so that they don’t get blown 
away and end up in your neighbor’s yard. If you think of 
something you forgot to do or tie down, make sure you 
contact whoever is watching your house and have them 
take care of it for you. I have seen a lot of grills setting 
out, they are the first things to go. Remember these winds 
are in the 80’s to 120 mph.

It’s always good to get back in the park to see who is 
here and to find out what’s going on. If this summer goes 
as fast as last winter, we will be seeing everyone soon. 
Have a good Fourth of July and drop us a note and let us 
know what’s going on. We can always use short notes for 
our newsletter. 
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PRESIDENT’S REPORT:
The new office manager is Teresa Cole. When an 

owner sells their home, they must have the new owners 
go to the office and fill out paperwork to be approved 
for living in the park. New furniture around the pool has 
been delivered. Furniture purchased by the management 
company. Cover being installed over bocce ball courts 
and new shuffleboard courts is in process. Installation 
of the new white vinyl fence is in the process of being 
installed.
CORRESPONDENCE: None
ANNOUNCEMENTS: None
COMMITTEE REPORTS:
Liaison: No report
By Laws: No report
Safety/Neighborhood Watch: No report
Building Maintenance: No report
Activities: No report
Website: No report
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:

Ninety percent of the picture directories have been 
distributed or are being held until resident arrives back at 
LWV in the fall. The new phone app is working well. One 
hundred and forty-nine are eligible to receive the phone 
app and only 50 have requested the link for downloading.
NEW BUSINESS:

Motion made by Ruth Brooks to sell the eight brown 
pool lounge chairs, owned by the HOA, for $50 each to 

the first 8 HOA members who request to buy one. If we 
have more than eight members who would like a chair 
we will do a drawing for the eight. Supported by Anne 
Lennon. Motion passed with a 5 yes and 2 no vote. Bob 
Green will send out an email to residents regarding 
purchasing the chairs.

The remaining pool furniture owned by the HOA will 
be given away free of charge once the new furniture has 
been put in place to replace the old. This includes the 
green tables and chairs, umbrella, blue and white lounge 
chairs and cement table and benches.

Next board meeting June 15, 2018 at 10:00 am
Meeting Adjourned at 10:50 am
Respectfully submitted,
Gloria Emery, Secretary

HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
FINANCIAL REPORT
Bob Green, Treasurer, 517-902-6288, rlrjgreen@gmail.com

The following is condensed information regarding the 
financial reports for the year-to-date period ending May 
31, 2018. If you wish to review the detail reports, they are 
posted on the bulletin board located in the clubhouse, or 
you can contact me, and I will email you a copy.

Balance Sheet:
Cash and Bank Accounts		  $25,344
Fixed Assets			       6,651
Other Assets			       2,146
Total Assets			   $34,141
Liabilities and Equity:
Accounts Payable			  $         0
Other Liabilities			              0
Equity				      34,141
Total Liabilities and Equity	 $34,141
Income:
Activities and Socials		  $18,292
Association		     	     2,686
Total Income			   $20,978
Expenses:
Activities and Socials		    12,559
Association			       3,209
Total Expenses			   $15,768
Net Income			   $  5,210



Page 4

$ Published by: 

For advertising information
please call 941-375-3699

RESIDENT INFORMATION
Bob Green, Treasurer, 517-902-6288, rlrjgreen@gmail.com

The following are changes to the resident lists.
Lot #		  Names			  Phone #
New Residents:
119			  Dan Slantis	         239-410-3170
Changes:
(No changes reported.)
REMEMBER: If you know of new residents who 

have not been listed in the newsletter or are not on the 
resident lists, please let me know.

If you need updated resident listings, you can request 
them by sending me an email. I will email the lists back 
to you.

MOBILE HOME DEPOT
Your Mobile Home Parts Warehouse!

DOORS  • A/C UNITS • Low-E WINDOWS
ALUMINUM PRODUCTS • RV ACCESSORIES

SCREEN ROOMS • HURRICANE PANELS 
54” x 27” TUBS/SHOWERS

 www.mobilehomedepot.net 

LIC #: CAC1818340

 A/C Installs!A/C Installs!

(239) 543-3300 
14940 N. Cleveland Ave. 

N. Ft. Myers:

LADIES LUNCHEON
The well attended June Ladies' Luncheon, hosted by 

Caroline and Mary Ann De Palma, was held at Luigi's 
Pizzeria.  Thank you, ladies, for continuing to support 
this monthly event during the summer.

LAKEWOOD VILLAGE DIRECTORY
If you participated in having your picture taken, you 

are entitled to receive the directory app to put on your 
computer, iPad, Kindle and cell phone. Contact Bob 

Green at rlrjgreen@gmail.com and 
ask him to send you the link to the 
directory.

This app is easy to install and 
has proven to be very helpful in 
having your Lakewood neighbors 
and friends contact information with 
you. If you have not requested the 
app from Bob, we encourage you to 
do so. You will find it a helpful tool 
to have

Precautions were made to verify the information 
in the directory was correct. However, mistakes can be 
made so if you see your information has an error in it, 
contact Bob Green to have it corrected. The correction 
can be made to the mobile directory (and appears as soon 
as the correction is made) but, of course, the correction 
will not appear in the printed directories.

FRONT COVER
As we all know, changes have been taking place at our 

park. Some of them happened during the winter season 
when all residents were there. Others have happened 
while many residents have left for their summer retreats.

On the front cover of this newsletter are pictures of 
three recent changes.

•	 Top left corner shows a picture of the new vinyl fence 
being installed along the Duncan Road side of the 
park. This is much improvement over the old wooden 
fence that had not been maintained for many years 
and was partially falling.

•	 Top right corner shows the new “sails” installed at 
the shuffleboard courts. They are supposed to provide 
shade for the players. However, it looks like they may 
be more for looks than providing shade. Time will 
tell.

•	 Bottom center is a view of the pool deck with the 
new lounge chairs. Management has indicated the old 
chairs will also be replaced soon.
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NAME TAGS
Submitted by Cheryl Wellence

If you are new to our park or any resident that would 
like a new tag, please see the sheet on the board. Please 
print your name and if you want Lakewood Village or the 
state you are from on it.

The tags are $7.50 each. I need to 
collect the money before I order. I am 
in Lot 149 or see me at Friday coffee.

POOL FURNITURE
For the residents still at Lakewood, you have prob-

ably noticed the new lounge chairs at the pool. The park 
owners have decided to replace the chairs and lounges. 
It is not known when the chairs will arrive and be put in 
place but hopefully soon.

One thing to remember is when you put your suntan 
lotion or spray on, please do not get it on the fabric of the 
lounges and chairs. That seems to stain the furniture and 
it is almost impossible to get off. That was a problem with 
the old furniture also so let’s keep the new stuff looking 
nice. Also, when using the furniture, be sure to put a towel 
down if you have put suntan protection on yourself. Your 
cooperation on this will greatly be appreciated.

The old furniture was owned by the homeowner’s 
association. As the new furniture is being replaced, the 
old furniture will be offered to the association members. 
The tan lounge chairs will be $50 each and the rest will 
be given away free. If you are interested in obtaining a 
lounge, table or chair, contact Anne Lennon to let her 
know.

FOR SALE ITEMS
It has been decided to let residents that have their 

house, or other items for sale, to have them listed in the 
monthly newsletter.

•	 Houses for sale: If you want to list your home for 
sale, contact Bob Green to give him your information. 
We will run the ad for a period of three months or 
until sold. If it sells prior to the three months, it is 
your responsibility to advise Bob to remove from 
the newsletter. If you want it listed longer than three 
months, let him know prior to the end of the three 
months.

•	 Other items for sale: If you have other items to sell, 
contact Bob with the information. We will run the ad 
for one month. If you want it listed longer, you will 
need to let Bob know. Again, when it sells you have 
the responsibility to advise that it is sold.

Homes for Sale
Lot #36
2 Bedrooms
2 Baths
Total Makeover
Turn Key Furnished
New:
	 Air Conditioner
	 Appliances
Walk-In Master Closet
Price: $56,000
Contact: Lila Voss
		  931-881-7198		 (1-3)

Lot #125
2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms
Den
Patio
Lanai with windows and screens
Single Car Port
New:
	 Roof
	 Air Conditioner & Ducts
	 Driveway
Price: $75,000
Contact: Sandy Duffin
		  941-628-1242		 (2-3)

Lot #178
MUST SELL!!
3 bedrooms
2 bathrooms
Lanai with windows and screens
Open floor plan
Some furniture stays
Asking $70,000
Contact: Cheryl Staicoff
		  618-420-3207		 (2-3)
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LADIES LUNCHEON
July 12th – 11:00am

Deadline to sign-up is July 9th

Mary Margaret’s Tea and Biscuit
10 S Polk Ave.

Arcadia, FL

Please choose one from each of the following:
Entrée:	 (1) Chicken Salad
		  (2) Tuna Salad on croissant
		  (3) Cucumber Sandwich on marbled rye
		  (4) Quiche Lorraine
Salad:	 (1) Fresh fruit
		  (2) Cup of lobster bisque
		  (3) Clam chowder
		  (4) Soup of the day
Dessert:	 (1) White chocolate bread pudding
		  (2) English sticky toffee pudding
		  (3) Crepe with strawberry sauce
		  (4) Crepe with raspberry sauce

Meal and beverage $14.50 plus tax and gratuity 
(pay individually).

RESIDENT CORNER
JUDY OLIVER, lot #179, fell several weeks ago. 

She is currently recovering from a broken hip and wrist. 
She is in a rehab facility doing those great exercises to 
heal the broken bones and regain her strength. If you wish 
to send her a card, you can address it to her home address 
and it will get to her.

BLANCHE SWORD, lot #14, recently lost her 
father. Please keep Jim and Blanche in your thoughts and 
prayers.

KEN AND ALICE HAMLIN, lot #54, recently 
traveled to Lakewood for a week visit. How was the heat 
and humidity? Bet it was hotter than Michigan.

CAROL STOMBERG, lot #121, indicates she is 
loving her new home in Long Grove, Illinois. The food 
is great, and it appears she is enjoying the many special 
events and parties they have We are glad to hear this, 
Carol.

ALICE COOK, lot #91, is recovering from a broken 
knee. She is in a knee brace and several more weeks left 
to wear it. Hang in there Alice!

LINDA VANCAMP, (renter), is recovering from a 
broken foot. Waiting to see if she will be having surgery.

WHAT ARE YOU DOING?

Again, this year we want residents to send infor-
mation for the newsletter on what you have been doing 
or what you will be doing this summer. It is always good 
to keep up on our neighbors and friends while many are 
away. The deadline for newsletter articles is on the 17th 
of each month so get your article in to Bob Green at 
rlrjgreen@gmail.com.

Due to space limitations, please limit your article to a 
couple paragraphs.

Carey Marsh and Joyce Golding, #199
Most of my family lives in California, so we travel 

there for events and just visits to see my sister and others. 
Being Jewish, we attend some religious events. We left 
for CA on Feb. 8 for the Bat Mitzvah, the girl's version 
of a Bar Mitzvah for my cousin's grand daughter, Ashley 
Afflek.

We were there for ten days, and the whole visit was 
amazing. We stayed with my sister, Lois Martin and 
brother in law, Steve, in Simi Valley, a north west suburb 
of LA. The trip was mostly flawless, and I am still reliving 
it. The day after we arrived, we left for a weekend in 
Fresno, about five hours north of my sister's home, and 
the drive was pleasant. We stopped near Bakersfield for 
lunch and arrived at our motel with time to spare.

My sister, her husband and their daughter, Monet, 
came down from their rooms ready to go. We left for my 
cousin's house. Judy Boro and her husband Herb house 
dinner for us and her other daughter, son in law and 
their two children. It was great seeing them all again and 
eating together. Afterward, we all went to the Temple for 
the Friday night service. The Bat Mitzvah girl, Ashley, 
had a small part in that service, and she did beautifully, 
of course! Afterward there was an Oneg Shabbat, a small 
reception, for the congregation, which is typical of the 
Friday night service. My cousin, Judy, had prepared most 
of the sweets. She is an excellent baker, and all had a 
great time.

Saturday, Cary and I toured Fresno in the early day. 
The main service, where Ashley was the star, took place 
at 3 p.m. She was perfect, of course. I had not seen her in 
years, and she is a lovely thirteen-year-old. Afterward, we 
all went to a country club nearby where the evening was 
devoted to the children. Ashley made a Grand Entrance 
wearing red socks. Several of the other women in the 
family had also been given red socks. It was adorable. The 
children were led in some games, including a scavenger 
hunt where they went into the audience to retrieve various 
objects. The girl who got my grand DOG's tranquilizers 
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Quality Workmanship
Honest Pricing

(800) 377-7885 or (941) 243-7561(800) 377-7885 or (941) 243-7561

• Vapor / Moisture Barrier
• Underhome Encapsulated Insulation
• Hurricane Tie-Down Anchors

We Keep rodents, 
snakes, spiders, bugs, 
mold, mildew, and 
damaging moisture out 
of your home!

We Keep rodents, 
snakes, spiders, bugs, 
mold, mildew, and 
damaging moisture out 
of your home!

ESTIMATES &
SMILES ALWAYS FREE

LIC. # IH-1110636
INSURED

8 Yrs
Exp.
8 Yrs
Exp.

BEFORE

AFTER

FAMILY
OPERATED
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JULY BIRTHDAYS
Lot #	 Name				     Date
096	 Mary Glasgow			  07/01
008	 Jo Hilliker			   07/03
104	 Betty Roehrenbeck		  07/06
159	 Pete Strickland		  07/07
177	 Tina Leaver			   07/09
140	 Gus Markovics		  07/13
171	 Bill MacKellar		  07/14
211		 Mary Scharringhausen	 07/14
220	 Larry Hagenstad		  07/15
098	 Eileen Woodward		  07/18
171	 Tina MacKellar		  07/19
112		 Olin Miller			   07/23
033	 Chuck Emery			   07/24
181	 Jerry Jacquin			   07/24
168	 Barbara Muir			   07/25
047	 Anne England			  07/26
178	 Mike Staicoff			   07/27
161	 Judy Clark			   07/30

JULY ANNIVERSARIES
Lot #	 Name				    Date
206	 Jack & Bertha Marvin		 07/03/1956
086	 Rob & Betty Jo Hatch		 07/10/1948
167	 Glen & Shirley Fitts		  07/11/1959
171	 Bill & Tina MacKeller	 07/14/1993
181	 Jerry & Joan Jacquin		  07/16/1955
220	 Larry & Dianne Hagenstad	 07/17/1962
217	 Pete & Martha Davis		  07/20/1963
085	 John & Ginny Larson		 07/29

won a prize. My sister, brother in law, Cary and I were 
seated with some cousins whom we did not know, and my 
niece was seated with some other 30-somethings.

There was pizza and spaghetti bar for the children and 
a separate one for adults. When it came to dancing, some 
of the adults were amazing with their knowledge of some 
of the dances that the children did. When they had the Bat 
Mitzvah girl and father-daughter dance, Ashley and her 
dad, Jarred, came out and started a beautiful dance and 
then stopped, pulled out sunglasses and went into a fast 
dance that got everyone roaring. It was a great evening. 
I got to spend time with relatives whom I haven't seen in 
years, and it was wonderful. I am more social than Cary 
is, but he spent time with parts of the family that he's 
never met and had a ball.

The next morning, we had coffee, checked out and 
went to Herb Boro's brother, Bob's house for brunch for 
all the out-of-towners. That too was wonderful, and we 
left more than full of food and visits with relatives and 
new friends. I can't tell you what a great time we had. I 
was so sorry to leave, but there will be three more Bat 
Mitzvahs each two years, so we will go back.

When we got back to my sister's house, she and my 
brother in law had planned lots for us to do over the 
next few days. We went on a tour of Hollywood homes 
and sights, visited another cousin I hadn't seen in years, 
went to the Ronald Reagan Museum, which is just a mile 
from where my sister lives, and went to some nearby 
restaurants. There was, sadly, no Dunkin Donuts nearby, 
but I survived on Starbucks!!

We were sad to leave and arrived exhausted on a 
Sunday night. The only unhappy part of the whole trip 
was that we arrived to find that Cary's daughter, Shirley, 
had a heart attack the night before we arrived, but she 
seems to be recovering and will see a doctor soon. Cary 
speaks with her frequently. And of course, we pray for 
her.

So, that was our winter vacation, and I can't imagine 
a better time. So, what have you been doing?

NEWSLETTER AND CALENDAR

REMEMBER: If you have information 
for the newsletter, send it to Bob and Rosalyn 
Green at email rlrjgreen@gmail.com. Dates 
for the calendar are to be sent to Ken and Alice 

Hamlin at email akhamlin@tc3net.com. It is requested 
your submissions be in writing and emailed to us for the 
newsletter and calendar.

If you are chairing or heading up a function in the 
park, be sure to send the information to us so it can be 
included in the calendar and newsletter. Unfortunately, 
not all residents attend Friday coffee so announcing 
activities and functions there does not reach all residents. 
The newsletter reaches all residents.

We do have deadlines. Therefore, please submit your 
information no later than the 17th of each month. Thank 
you for your help and consideration.
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GET WELL WISHES

The following residents need your 
prayers and support as they are recovering 
from illnesses, surgeries, health issues or 
just need some uplifting in their life. Give 
or send them a get well wish to let them 
know you are thinking of them.

Name		  Lot #
Bob Elliott	  	 19 (Health issues)
Alice Cook  	 91 (Broken knee)
Judy Oliver 	 179 (Broken hip and wrist 
					     from a fall)
Bob Morrison 	 219 (Health issues)
Tim Sauter		 221 (Kidney/Dialysis)
Linda VanCamp	 Renter (Broken foot)
Anyone else who may be experiencing health issues 

that we are not aware of.
If you know of any resident that is ill or in the 

hospital, or anyone that has passed away, please let 
Cheryl Wellence, #149, 561-312-5585, know so we can 
get a card out to them. Cheryl handles the get-well cards 
for Lakewood HOA. Please help in getting the names 
to her so our ill and passed residents family and friends 
know we are a caring and concerned community.

THINGS TO DO IN PUNTA GORDA

Every Saturday
Downtown Farmers Market
Location: Downtown Punta Gorda, Taylor Street (between 
W. Olympia Ave. and Herald Ct 
Time: 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM
July Fourth Fest at Laishley Park
1-day event with over a dozen waterslides. Vendors, 
fireworks and kid’s area. Live music. Largest fireworks 
in SW Florida.
Admission: $3.00
International Culture Fest!
Friday, July 13, 2018 at 5:00 pm
Fisherman’s Village, 1200 W Retta Esplanade, Punta 
Gorda.
Join us for our International Culture Fest on Friday July 
13th and Saturday July 14th!  Friday night will feature 
international live entertainment in the Village Courtyard 
as the kick off for the even Saturday, the festival will 
open with a “Parade of Culture”. Visitors will experience 
folkloric dances, ethic music, and visual art from around 
the globe. The 2018 International Culture Fest is a 
multicultural celebration which will appeal to everyone!
Fred Lang Foundation Summer Ball 2018
Saturday, July 21, 2018
Hop on the Orient Express and join us as we travel to 
many exotic locations during the 15th Annual Fred 
Lang Foundation Summer Ball. The theme this year is A 
Summer Night on the Orient Express, so get into the spirit 
by wearing 1920s themed attire or black tie. There will be 
dinner and dancing and an exciting auction. For tickets, 
sponsorship opportunities, auction items, and additional 
information, visit www.CBHCfl.org/summerball or 
contact Kelly Pomerville at kpomerville@cbhcfl.org 
Transylvania Trolley
Saturday, August 4, 2018

Join us Saturday, August 4th. aboard The Transylvania 
Trolley, for the ghoulish event that begins at 3:00 pm at 
the Four Points by Sheraton…ending in the bewitching 
hours of the night! All ghouls, ghosts, and goblins over 
the age of 21 are invited. Tickets are $125 per person & 
includes dinner. The purchase of two tickets includes a 
room for the night at the Four Points Sheraton. (Must 
purchase two tickets to be guaranteed a room. The 
Transylvania Trolley will leave from Four Points to haunt 
local establishments. The Trolley will stop for dinner at 
sunset, when it’s safe to come out of hiding. (Location 
to be revealed. Costumes are highly encouraged. So be 
there or be werewolf! Contact Holly Selders at hselders@
csbtfl.com with any questions.

SOCIAL ACTIVITIES

Keep these dates on your calendar.
•	 November 12th - Veterans Tribute
•	 December 12th - Christmas Caroling 
•	 December 31st - New Year’s Eve Dance
•	 January 26th - Mixer with Barbershop Quartet
•	 February 10th - Spittin’ Image Comedy/Song 

Performance
•	 March 2nd - Dance with The Sellouts
•	 March 20 - Kenny Evans Performance
•	 April 6th - Night at The Horse Race
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SUB-FLOOR & FLOORING EXPERTS!

ESTIMATES
FREE
ESTIMATES
FREE

EXPERIENCE

30
YRS

EXPERIENCE

30
YRS

LICENSED
INSURED
BONDED

LICENSED
INSURED
BONDED

STATE CERTIFIED
GENERAL CONTRACTOR

CGC# 004138

STATE LICENSED
MOBILE HOME INSTALLER

IH# 102549/1 

941.343.8022     800.681.3772
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* Meets New FL. Building Code Requirements *
Licensed & Insured • CG CO33977 • CC CO42787

MySafeFloridaHome.com
PARTICIPATING
CONTRACTOR

MADE IN THE

W
in

d
 Zone Requirements

approved

Meets All Florid
a

**FREE ESTIMATES**
Evening & Weekend 

Appointments Available.

All installers are company employees.
All work guaranteed. AMS Certified.

Insurance Roof
Certifications

100% FINANCING
AVAILABLE (*W.A.C.)

The Only Patented, Lifetime Aluminum Roof-Over System you will ever need!
Energy Efficient • Lower Your Electric Bill

AMS is Rated Florida’s #1 Remodeler 
by Qualified Remodeler Magazine for 2011

Lifetime Warranty • Maintenance Free • Custom Tri-Bend Facia • Custom Gutter / Overhang System
At AMS we use only Energy Efficient Custom Rolled Aluminum.  We do not use interlocking pans,

panels, membrane products, or materials that may shrink, dry rot or deteriorate over time.

Visit Our Website www.AMSOFFLA.com

AMS offers the best in Weather-Lok Roof Over • Insulated Vinyl Siding • Window Replacements
Carports & Screen Rooms • Carport Ultra-Fence • Acrylic and Vinyl Enclosures

Storm Protection • Awnings • Deco Kool Ceilings • Patio Covers and more...

We Do 

NOT  Use 

Membrane

Products!

1-800-522-3134

AMS WEATHER-LOKTM ROOFOVER SYSTEM
Available Only at AMS

LIFETIME
TRANSFERABLE
WARRANTY*

Family Owned & Operated Since 1977

A LITTLE HUMOR

The Human Life Cycle
On the first day, God created the dog and said, "Sit all 

day by the door of your house and bark at anyone who 
comes in or walks past. For this, I will give you a life 
span of twenty years."

The dog said, "That's a long time to be barking. How 
about only ten years and I'll give you back the other ten?"

And God saw it was good.
On the second day, God created the monkey and said, 

"Entertain people, do tricks, and make them laugh. For 
this, I'll give you a twenty-year life span "

The monkey said, "Monkey tricks for twenty years? 
That's a long time to perform. How about I give you back 
ten like the dog did?"

And God, again saw it was good.
On the third day, God created the cow and said, "You 

must go into the field with the farmer all day long and 
suffer under the sun, have calves and give milk to support 
the farmer's family. For this, I will give you a life span of 
sixty years."

The cow said, "That's kind of a tough life you want 
me to live for sixty years. How about twenty and I'll give 
back the other forty?"

And God agreed it was good.
On the fourth day, God created humans and said, 

"Eat, sleep, play, marry and enjoy your life. For this, I'll 
give you twenty years."

But the human said, "Only twenty years? Could you 
possibly give me my twenty, the forty the cow gave back, 
the ten the monkey gave back, and the ten the dog gave 
back; that makes eighty, okay?"

"Okay," said God, "You asked for it."
So that is why for our first twenty years, we eat, sleep, 

play and enjoy ourselves. For the next forty years, we 
slave in the sun to support our family. For the next ten 
years, we do monkey tricks to entertain the grandchildren. 
And for the last ten years, we sit on the front porch and 
bark at everyone.

Life has now been 
explained to you. There is 
no need to thank me for this 
valuable information. I'm 
doing it as a public service. If 
you are looking for me I will 
be on the front porch.
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July Crossword

Crossword puzzle 
for July 12, 2004

ACROSS
1. Latin for "Behold!"
5. American bird
10. Produced by hens
14. Tribe
15. Discarded pieces
16. Not fake
17. A language spoken in India
19. Initial wager
20. Choose
21. Require
22. Glued
24. Territory
25. Portable protective barriers
26. Clothes
29. Rough in texture
30. Place for concubines and 
wives
31. Sexually aroused (slang)
32. French for "Fire"
35. Historical periods
36. Filthy
37. Gestures of assent
38. Husbands and fathers, for 
example
39. Liquid assets
40. A lower level of a ship
41. Sharp pains
43. Supporter
44. Equilibrium
46. Backside
47. Pass by
48. Wild African sheep
49. Influenza
52. Low-calorie
53. Impulsive or whimsical
56. Concluded
57. Regions
58. A woman of refinement
59. Marries
60. Outmoded
61. Mountains in Europe

DOWN
1. Reflected sound
2. Used on ties, money or 
paper
3. Cannot (contraction)
4. Finish
5. A member of an ascetic 
Jewish sect
6. Portrayed
7. Alumnus
8. Local Area Network
9. A divine manifestation
10. Expunges
11. Persons of good family 
and breeding
12. Confined
13. Sleighs

18. Render harmless
23. Ethereal
24. Untruths
25. Classes by kinds
26. Uttered to attract 
attention
27. Weedy annual grass
28. Converted from one 
language to another
29. Units of cut wood
31. Door joint
33. Boundary
34. Exploiter
36. Cone-shaped paper hat
37. Pleasant

39. Appendages of fish
40. An easy-to-learn 
computer language
42. Diminishes gradually
43. Contusion
44. Under
45. Not dead
46. A tapestry
48. Gorillas or chimpanzees
49. Young horse
50. A compact mass
51. Purposes
54. Genus of macaws
55. Anagram of "Aid"

Free printable crosswords Today's solution Crosswords for July 2004

Page 1 of 2Crossword puzzle for July 12, 2004

6/13/2018http://www.mirroreyes.com/crossword/2004/c040712.html

Solution for Crossword Puzzle of July 12, 2004

http://www.mirroreyes.com/crossword/solution/2004/a040712.html[6/13/2018 9:49:48 AM]

Solution for Crossword Puzzle of July 12, 2004

Back to the puzzle.

Last modified: October 15, 2008
Copyright 2008 Mirroreyes Internet Services Corporation.
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We Do All
Roof Overs, Roof Coatings
Roof Repairs & Inspections  
on all Manufactured Homes



Page 15

Pa
ge

 1
0 

of
 1

1 
   

LA
K

EW
O

O
D 

VI
LL

AG
E 

H
O

A 
Ju

ly
 2

01
8 

SU
ND

AY
 

M
O

ND
AY

 
TU

ES
DA

Y 
W

ED
NE

SD
AY

 
TH

UR
SD

AY
 

FR
ID

AY
 

SA
TU

RD
AY

 
1  

2 1p
m

 B
rid

ge
 

 

3 7p
m

 B
in

go
 

4 JU
LY

 4
th

 C
EL

EB
RA

-
TI

O
N 

 

5  
6 9:

30
am

 C
of

fe
e 

 

7  

8   

9 1p
m

 B
rid

ge
 

 

10
 

7p
m

 B
in

go
 

11
 

7p
m

 B
rid

ge
 

7p
m

 D
om

in
oe

s 

12
 

LA
DI

ES
 L

UN
CH

EO
N 

6:
45

pm
 “6

5”
  

 

13
 

9:
30

am
 C

of
fe

e 
 

14
 

 

15
 

 
16

 
1p

m
 B

rid
ge

  
  

17
 

Ne
w

s L
et

te
r d

ea
dl

in
e 

Bi
ng

o  
 

18
 

7p
m

 B
rid

ge
 

7p
m

 D
om

in
oe

s 

19
 

6:
45

pm
 “6

5”
 

 

20
 

9:
30

am
 C

of
fe

e 
Bo

ar
d 

m
ee

ts 
af

te
r c

of
fe

e  
 

21
 

PO
TL

UC
K

 
 

22
 

Ne
w

s L
et

te
r d

ea
dl

in
e 

 

23
 

1p
m

 B
rid

ge
 

  

24
 

7p
m

 B
in

go
 

25
 

7p
m

 B
rid

ge
 

7p
m

 D
om

in
oe

s  

26
 

6:
45

pm
 “6

5”
 

 

27
 

9:
30

am
 C

of
fe

e  
 

28
 

 

29
 

 
30

 
1p

m
 B

rid
ge

 
 

31
 

7p
m

 B
in

go
 

 
CH

AR
LO

TT
E 

NO
N-

EM
ER

-
G

EN
CY

 
NU

M
BE

R 
94

1 
63

9 
00

13
 

9-
10

am
 P

oo
l E

xe
rc

ise
 

Ev
er

y 
Da

y 
W

ea
th

er
  

Pe
rm

itt
in

g

 

CL
UB

 H
OU

SE
 IS

 
LO

CK
ED

 4P
M

 F
RI

DA
Y 

TI
L 

8A
M

 M
ON

DA
Y.

 
BR

IN
G 

YO
UR

 C
LU

B-
H

OU
SE

 K
EY

 T
O 

GE
T 

IN
SI

DE
 A

ND
 T

O 
US

E 
RE

ST
RO

OM
 A

T 
PO

OL
. 

(B
E 

SU
RE

 T
H

E 
DO

OR
 

IS
 L

OC
KE

D 
W

H
EN

 Y
OU

 
LE

AV
E)

. TR
AS

H
 

PI
CK

UP
 

Ev
er

y 
Fr

id
ay

 fo
r 

Tr
as

h,
 R

ec
yc

la
-

bl
es

 &
 Y

ar
d 

W
as

te
 



1-800-297-3758
www.YourBestRoof.com
1-800-297-3758
www.YourBestRoof.com

Florida Licensed Contractor #CCC058045 & #CCC1330500Florida Licensed Contractor #CCC058045 & #CCC1330500

For over 3 decades, we have made it our aim to provide the 
highest quality mobile home roofing services in our community. 
You can always count on us to give you an honest assesment 
of your roof. Not only will you get the best experience at a fair 
price, you’ll also get the best warranty coverage available on 
the market! Don’t risk getting a cheap job or being taken 
advantage of by another company, call us today!

Your #1 Mobile Home Roofing CompanyYour #1 Mobile Home Roofing Company
FREE VIDEO

ROOF INSPECTION
We shoot a detailed VIDEO of 
your roof so you can see 
EXACTLY what the problems are 
at the time of our FREE estimate.

SAVE OURFLYER FOR10 % OFF

Family Owned & Operated

For Over 3 Decades!

1 2Patronize the advertisers 
in this month’s newsletter

Ask the business for 
your Community Cash 
ticket OR a copy of 
your receipt & clip this 
ad   

3 Mail it back to us at:
Community Media
220 Bahama Street
Venice, FL 34285

4 Every month we draw new 
tickets for CASH PRIZES and 
mail winners a check!

Community Media (Your Newsletter Publisher) Presents: 

How it works:

Every Month is a New Chance to Win!
1 drawing for $100
10 drawings for $10In Cash Prizes Available Monthly

Remember, the only way to win is to patronize the 
advertisers in this newsletter.  They are the reason your 
newsletter is free, so show your support!

 • Limit one ticket per advertiser’s service per quarter( 3 month period)• 
Customer must have paid for advertiser's service to play • 

Contest void where prohibited by law •
• Checks will be mailed within 60 days of drawing date •

More Chances to Win:
Recommend a business you currently use that should 
advertise in this newsletter.  When you continue to use 
them you increase your chances for Community Cash!
Submit to info@4communitymedia.com or 941-375-3699

Arthur Sawdey......................  $100 ............... George's Mobile Home Service
Norva Bylsma........................... $10 ............... Underhome Armor, LLC
Rosemary Bartle...................... $10 ............... Phillips Plumbing Company
Stan Baucher Sr. ...................... $10 ............... Nature's Resource Pest Control, Inc.
Edward Molyeux ..................... $10 ............... Barron's AC and Appliance Service
Mary Pizzuco............................ $10 ............... Florida Achor & Barrier 
Christine Cook ......................... $10 ............... Heller's Mobile Home Washing
Lu Corrado ................................ $10 ............... Mobile Home Depot, Inc.
Ronnie Beetle........................... $10 ............... Bob's Mobile Home Washing
Clara Williams........................... $10 ............... Battleline Termite & Pest Control, Inc
Terry Helopoulos .................... $10 ............... Boss Electric Corp.

Drawing Date - 6/11/18

VendorWinner 


